
 

-----Original Message----- 
From: BMSDC Planning Enforcement Team Mailbox 
<planningenforcement@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 3:42 PM 
To: BMSDC Planning Area Team Green <planninggreen@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: BDC Planning Consultation Request - DC/24/01315 

 

Good afternoon 

 

Please be advised that The Planning Enforcement Team have no comment to make, other than 
we are awaiting determination of the Lawful Development Certificate.  

 

Regards 

James 

 

James Thurkettle 

 

Technical Support Officer - Development Management  

 


